July 7, 1966

Proi, P, Rijlant
Department of Physiclogy
University of Brussels
Brussels, BELGIUM -
Dear Proi, Rijlan’i;:
 1only recently heasd of #oﬁr’_éeriuag illnese and trust that
you have had & compleie vecovery., 1 hope to sée you both in
fmolinice in September and Delbi in Octoboer, o

Cordiaily,

Heary Slackburn, M. D.
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